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Date: 02.03.2022. 

Notice for start of PCP to M. A. Semester-IV 
 

This is to inform all students of M. A. Semester-IV (Academic Session 2019-20 

and earlier) that their Personal Contact Programme (PCP) will start on and from 

10.03.2022 (Thursday). 

It is to be noted that all the study materials (SLMs) have been uploaded in the 

University website. 

Students are directed to contact their respective Learner Support Centres (LSCs) 

for further necessary information. 

 

 

(Prof. Bikas Ghosh) 
Dy. Registrar, 
Rabindra Bharati University, 
Centre for Distance and Online Education. 
 

 


